
 

 

 

Bulletin 1: Election Commission, Central Students Welfare Club 

 

Dear Students, 

Greetings!! 

We take this opportunity to inform you that the EUB Management has formed a 5-Member 

Election Commission to hold the election of the Central Students Welfare Club with votes of the 

general students. 

We have been suggested to hold the Election on Saturday the 16 November 2024. 

Considering the very short time, we will do our best with the utmost sincerity to hold the 

election properly. 

As it is for the interest of the students, appreciate your constructive suggestions. You can also 

meet us in Room 203. 

All the best. 

Md. Emdadul Haque, Chief Election Commissioner 

Abdullah Al Nafis, Election Commissioner 

Rubab Ahmmed, Election Commissioner 

Md. Josim Uddin, Election Commissioner 

Md. Abdullah Al Mamun, Election Commissioner 

 

 

 

 


